
 

 

 

  

Livingstone Newsletter  

  28th March 2024 
Star of the Week: 
Nursery: Afreen  Reception: Arlo  Year 1:   Ivy  Year 2:  Leo 
Year 3:  Lola  Year 4:  Annabelle Year 5:  Sophia  Year 6:  Zulekha 
 
Well done to all our Stars of the Week! 
 
Clubs:   
We will be updating the clubs on offer after Easter and bookings will open in the first couple of days.  Sewing club will be 
open to the same people initially as we are in the middle of a sewing project! 
 

Nursery Applications for 2024 and future years: 
We still have places available for Nursery in September 2024, so if you know anyone still looking for a place, please spread 
the word.  We take children in September who will have already turned 3.  We offer both 15 and 30 hours and also other 
flexible options.  Our before and after school club also takes children who are in our Nursery.   

We also take names for Nursery places for future years and there may even be spaces for these children to start in the 
term after they are three, so if you’d like to put your child’s name down then it’s never too early! 

Easter Egg Raffle:  
Well done to all the winners of our Easter Egg Raffle this morning.  Thank you again for all the very kind donations and to 
Miss Noble and Mrs Robinson for organising.  We raised a fantastic £335.31.  All money raised will go to Friends of 
Livingstone which will be spent on things for the children in school.  Previous examples include subsidising trips, 
playground markings, library books, sets of recorders for recorder club etc.   

Monday 22nd April ‘Blind Side’ Workshop for Y6 
Tameside are subsidising a ‘Blind Side’ workshop which explores the issue of violence against women and girls and is 
suitable for upper KS2.  Year 6 will be engaging in this workshop on Monday 22nd April.  You can find out more information 
here https://www.tameside.gov.uk/Newsroom/Articles/Empowering-young-people-to-challenge-violence-agai  

 If you have any further questions please speak to Mrs Bromley.   

Year 4 Swimming:  
Please remember that further to the letter sent out a couple of weeks ago, Year 4 will be going swimming for the summer 
term.  Their first session is on Thursday 18th April.   

Free Qustodio monitoring on children’s devices: 
Qustodio allows Tameside families the access to be able to filter and block 2 devices for free for ever.  So parents can 
monitor websites children are accessing, set screen time limits and many other things.  Just scan the QR code below to set 
up your access.  In a family with 2 adults, each one can do this for 2 devices allowing you free control on 4 devices.  We 
strongly recommend that this is set up and used.  
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After the Diary Dates, I have attached a few flyers.  
 
Have a lovely Easter holiday, we will see everyone back in school on Monday 15th April.   
 
Dates for your diary:  
Thursday 28th March:  End of term for Easter holidays 3.15pm 
Friday 29th March – Friday 12th April: Easter Holidays 
Monday 15th April: Children return to school 
Tuesday 16th April:  Primary School place offer day 
Monday 22nd April:  Year 6 ‘Blind Side’ workshop in school challenging violence against women and girls 
Wednesday 24th April:  JASS award children to Sandon House 
Wednesday 1st May:  Year 5 MCSP Inter-school maths challenge  
Thursday 9th May:  Year 5 Big Sing @ MHHS 
Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May: Y6 SATs week 
Friday 17th May:   Class Photos 
Wednesday 22nd & Thursday 23rd May: Bikeability Year 6 
Friday 24th May:   Whit Friday – school closes at 1.30pm.  No Little Stones.   
   End of term 
Monday 27th May – Friday 7th June: Whit holiday 
Monday 10th June:  Children return to school 
Monday 10th – Friday 14th June: Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 
   Year 4 Multiplication Check 
Friday 14th May:   School Grounds Orienteering day 
Thursday 20th June:  Debate Society competition at MHHS 
Wednesday 26th June:  Sports Day at Seel Park 
Thursday 4th & Friday 5th July: Year 6 transition to Tameside high schools 
Monday 8th – Wednesday 10th July: Robinwood 
Thursday 11th July:  Year 5 educational visit to Manchester Museum 
Friday 12th July:   End of Year reports out 
Monday 15th July:  Mossley Primary Olympics 
Wednesday 17th & Thursday 18th July: Year 6 performance 
Thursday 25th July:  Year 6 leavers’ do 5.30 – 7.30pm 
Friday 26th July:   Year 6 leavers’ assembly 2pm 
   End of term 3.15pm 
Monday 2nd September:  INSET Day for staff 
Tuesday 3rd September:  Children return to school 
 

 
 



 

 

  
 

 



 

 

Gizmobots Junkbot Building Workshop 

  
Junkbot Building Workshops, delivered by Mark Haig of Gizmobots on Wednesday 3 April. 12-3pm. Location: 
Heigenbottom Room, Ashton Library. 
This one-of-a-kind workshop for children aged 7 and up, will see participants using waste electronic equipment to 
design and create one  big junk-bot sculpture together! Mark Haig, founder and Director of Gizmobots, will lead 
everyone through the process of designing the sculpture, taking apart old electrical items such as hoovers, selecting 
and assembling parts, and building and embellishing the final piece. Everyone is welcome to bring a bit of their own 
waste electrical and electronic equipment as well, just make sure it is mainly made of plastic please! We would also 
recommend coming for the full session, if possible, so you can enjoy the whole creative process! Please be aware, 
that space is limited - No need to book in advance. 
 

 
 
You can take a look at all the activities that will be on offer over the holidays by visiting our website’s ‘whats on’ 
pages: Tameside - What's On (intameside.co.uk) 
  

 
Trans Pennine Trail – Easter Activity Pack 

 
The activity pack can be used ‘on the go’ by downloading it to a mobile or can be printed at home. We’re also happy 
to send out printed copies to people who don’t have a printer or are unable to access the PDF if they send us their 
address details. 
Download it from our Children’s page at: https://www.transpenninetrail.org.uk/welcome-to-our-childrens-page/ or 
by clicking the image below: 
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